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Carolyn Van Sligtenhorst

From: Town Clerks
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 10:42 AM
To: Gabe Charles; Doug Carr; Kirk Biggar; Carolyn Van Sligtenhorst
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Objection of Designation

Please see the correspondence below which has been added to the Portal. 
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From: Matt Whyte <mattwhyte17@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 9:11 AM 
To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection of Designation 
 
Good Morning, 
 
I live at 19 head St Part Lot 2 Block 97 Plan 1 as in 492068; Oakville 
 
I apologise for the lateness of the reply I had put in my calendar to reply by end of Month. Please take my 
objections into consideration. I do not want my home to be a property of cultural heritage value and 
interest.  
 
We love our home and have no intention of making changes to the exterior. In fact we did a major 
renovation a few years ago and left the original as is and made the new part as close to the original as 
possible. I do not like the idea of government putting those decisions into law. As stated we have no 
intention to change anything to our home. Reviewing the reasons for it being historical I do not think that 
just because a house is old it warrants designation. Our home was a cottage. It was not a school, store, 
library, post office etc. It was not a grand home by any means. The only thing it has is age. I believe there 
are many more homes worthy of this designation.  
 
Sincerely 
Matt Whyte  
647-721-0364 
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